
 
March has been designated as Women’s History Month.  Please join the Kauai 
County Committee on the Status of Women in welcoming documentary filmmaker 
Kimberlee Bassford at the premiere of her film entitled Patsy Mink: Ahead of the 
Majority.  This film was created to honor the life and work of Patsy Mink, who 
continues to inspire not only women, but all those who struggle for equality.  
 
This inspiring documentary will premiere on March 4th from 6:00p.m. – 8:00p.m. at 
the Performing Arts Center located at the Kauai Community College.  Admission is 
FREE. 
 
For more information about the premiere, please contact the Office of Boards and 
Commissions Support Clerk at (808) 241-4920.  

 


